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The 31st Scientific Meeting of the 
Physiotherapy Research Society

Attendance Application Form for PRS conference

For further details contact: Mrs Patricia Dziunka, PRS Secretariat, 14 Heath Ave, Littleover, Derby. DE23 6DJ

tel 01332 299017 Email: pdziunka@yahoo.co.uk, or visit our website http://prs.csp.org.uk/
	Title & Name:
	

	Affiliation:
	

	Employer:
	

	Address:
	

	Contact Telephone:
	
	e-mail:
	

	Conference Fee:
	
	PRS Member
	
	Non-Member*
	
	Student

	(please tick one)
	
	£60
	
	
	£75
	
	
	£35
	

	Please send a cheque and your completed application form to: 

Mrs Patricia Dziunka, 14 Heath Ave, Littleover, Derby. DE23 6DJ

Cheques should be made payable to Physiotherapy Research Society.

Applications must arrive no later than 11th May 2012.

Invoice request: please provide all below details:

Name:

Address:

Tel No:

Email:

*Non-Member fee includes one year’s membership of the PRS.

	Refreshments and lunch will be provided: please indicate any special dietary (or other) requirements
	
	


Date and place: Wednesday 30th May 2012, Sheffield Hallam University, Cantor Building, City Campus, Sheffield


Through Symposia and Key note lectures, the 2012 Conference will explore:


research into approaches to the management of low back pain, 


the concept of therapeutic relationship and ways of improving adherence to exercise 


changing physical activity behaviour in people with long term conditions.





Keynote speakers include:


Dr. Stephen May, Senior Lecturer in Physiotherapy, Sheffield Hallam University


Dr Lisa Roberts, Senior Lecturer and Consultant Physiotherapist, University of Southampton


Professor John Saxton, Professor of Clinical Exercise Physiology, University of East Anglia





Abstracts are welcomed on any research of interest to physiotherapy practice in the UK and internationally.





Deadline for abstract submission is Thursday 8th March 2012.


Costs


The conference fees will be £60 for members, £75 for non-members, and £35 for students. Booking form overleaf.





For further details contact: Mrs Patricia Dziunka, PRS Secretariat, 14 Heath Ave, Littleover, Derby. DE23 6DJ, Email: �HYPERLINK "mailto:pdziunka@yahoo.co.uk"�pdziunka@yahoo.co.uk�, or visit our website  � HYPERLINK "http://prs.csp.org.uk/" �http://prs.csp.org.uk/�   








